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Contribution ID Username Email Our draft decision continues to provide the choice 
for retailers to offer different feed-in tariff options. 
Consumers are free to shop around and choose the 
option that best suits their circumstances. What do 

you think of this approach?

We have updated the approach we use to forecast prices in 
the wholesale market to provide more transparency and 

simplicity to stakeholders. What are your thoughts on this?

Do you have any other feedback you would 
like to provide?
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I think this is a good approach, it will help keep the 
feed in market competitive. However, I do not 
believe the minimum feed-in tariff is set high 
enough to encourage increased uptake of solar 
panels in residential homes and support Victoria to 
transition to a more sustainable and 
environmentally friendly power supply.

I do not believe the minimum feed-in tariff is set high enough 
to encourage increased uptake of solar panels in residential 
homes and support Victoria to transition to a more 
sustainable and environmentally friendly power supply.

I do not believe the minimum feed-in tariff is 
set high enough to encourage increased 
uptake of solar panels in residential homes 
and support Victoria to transition to a more 
sustainable and environmentally friendly 
power supply. anonymous anonymous anonymous Yes Yes 2018-12-21 10:11:40

60986

This will encourage competition between retailers 
and hopefully a better feed in rate for consumers in 
the future as the current rates we get back are 
terrible it does not encourage people to invest in 
solar energy systems.

The ability for people to be able to understand what they are 
being charged upfront should be standard. It is not fair to the 
consumer to make it difficult to know what they are being 
charged, it should also be illegal to charge exit fees to change 
suppliers when a better offer is found.  No lock in contracts !! anonymous anonymous anonymous Yes Yes 2019-01-12 15:47:38
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